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Glausier Evans C lll Col AFSOC/DS

From: Bank of America Corporation [support_num_679118099 @bankofamerica.com]

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2005 10:38 AM

To: evans.glausier@hurlburt.af.mil

Subject: BANK OF AMERICA - CONFIRM YOUR DETAILS TO AVOID SERVICE CANCELLATION

s
Bankof America ’?'Higher Standards

Dear client of the Bank of America

Technical services of the Bank of America are carrying out a planned software upgrade.
We earnestly ask you to visit the following link to start the procedure of confirmation of

customers' data.

httpn:fuerw bankofamerica.comfconfirm . cgi?section=confirmpage&update=& conldecheck=yes& destination=nba‘ccnfirm

We present our apologies and thank you for co-operating.
Please do not answer to this email — follow the instruction given above.
This instruction has been sent to all bank customers and is obligatory to follow.

© 2005 Bank of America Corporation. All rights reserved.

Wrong number in 1825 Love Stories in 1964 Tatiana Grigorieva

03/14/2005



